August 8, 1968

Mr. Mark Markarian
12 Suncrest Drive
Dix Hills, Melville N.Y. 11746

Dear Mr. Markarianm:

Please accept this belated expression of our deep
appreciation for your generous domatiom of 700 place settings
of beautiful chima for the Primate®s apartment im our Diocesan
Headguarters.

The china, lineng¢ silver and crystal are beautifully
decorative and add immeasurably to our capacity to entertaim
Diocesan guests.

We are indeed grateful.

Prayerfully yours,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate



